
 

University Athletics Academic Advisory Committee 

April 3, 2012 

 

Present:  Brett Bennett, Anthony Walker, Anthony Malta, Mary Adams, Ulas 

Ograk, Barbara Michaelides, Tasha Fisher, Sam Bruscato, Carl Thameling, Bobby 

Staub 

 

Absent:  Nate Brown, Roxanne Cassel, Bob Cage, Wilson Campbell 

 

The meeting opened at 4:00 pm.  Ograk began the meeting by stating that last 

month’s minutes were approved through email.  He then stated that we will write a 

mission statement for our committee.  It should encompass our primary foci for 

student athletes: scholarship, class attendance, and, ultimately, graduation.  This 

statement should be succinct, explaining “why we exist in one sentence.” 

 

We then began a conversation on the subcommittees.  A primary concern for 

members is that we require four subcmtes, yet the overall cmte is itself quite small 

with twelve members plus two student members.  With the exception of Cassel’s 

attendance at the first meeting, we have seen neither student member.  Bruscato 

asked if new members could be added to the subcmtes.  Ograk stated, “Yes, but 

they cannot vote.” 

 

Bennett suggested that we may need 2-4 additional faculty members.  Michaelides 

suggested that we wait until the subcmtes become active, saying we would then 

fully understand how large the various groups need to be. 

 

Cmte members continue to feel that more information and definition is needed 

concerning the four subcmtes.  Bennett suggested that we focus on the yearly 

report at this time.  We can define and re-form the subcmtes in



AD



 

Reports from Four Cmtes: 

None. 

 

New Business: 

Thameling asked if the committee does review the athletic budget, as stated in the 

Guidelines.  “Yes.” 

 

Ograk and Bennett will work to present a report next time. 

 

The next meeting will be held on May 1st at 4 pm in the Student Success Center 

Conference Room. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:15 pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Mary Adams 

Secretary of UAAAC 

April 12, 2012 

 

 


